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04 January 2024 

 
 
  
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
  
We have been offered the opportunity for 10 KS3 students to attend a Climate Change Summit at 
the University of Bedfordshire on Wednesday 10 January.   
 
The summit is being organised by The East Herts, West Essex, Beds & MK Science Learning 
Partnership in partnership with the University of Bedfordshire and STEMPOINT East. The summit 
will bring together local and national partners from across the education, research and the wider 
STEM sectors to enhance teacher and student understanding of the science and implications of 
climate change.   
 
The aim of the summit is to highlight to young people and their teachers the challenges we face 
but also focus on what possible solutions there are and new future technologies that can help. 
 
If your child wishes to attend we request a voluntary contribution of £12.50 per child to cover the 
cost of entrance to the event and transport costs. Please note that if insufficient payments are 
made, the visit may be cancelled. Payments can be made online through the school gateway or 
by cheque or cash into the school office. Please make cheques payable to EPMS. All payments 
are due by Monday 8 January. 
 
If your child is attending they will need to be in school for 8:15am where they will go straight to the 
main office. We aim to depart by 8:30am and return to school by 4pm at the latest. 
  
Your child will need the following: 
  

• Full school uniform 
• Trainers or comfortable walking shoes. 
• A packed lunch (unless you specified a school provided lunch), snack & water bottle. 

  
We respectfully remind you that mobile phones are not permitted. These will be collected in the 
morning and returned on our arrival back at Edward Peake School.  
Please complete the consent form in the link below as without this your child will be unable to take 
part.  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdxVu__khlO2Tme91eVeySJc1pQTpGufRXxzvKwz
vh4lRh5Sw/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
If you have any questions please contact the school office and they will try to assist you.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Burr 
‘Green Guardians' Club Leader 
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